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commentletters

From: JoAnn Cannon <jcannon@csumb.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 11:27 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: Water Conservation Extensions for Calif

 
Although we have had some welcomed but slight rainfall, I fully support as a citizen the extension 
of the all water conservation restrictions in urban and ALL parts of Calif, and  frankly through the 
full year of 2016!   I also would suggest that Jerry Brown and  Calif. Water Boards be asked to 
spend some money on better advertising and educating the Calf population ( especially in rich 
neighborhoods of LA) that water conversation by all households and businesses is absolutely 
necessary for the future and that the set restrictions shall be monitored. We have no assurance or 
firm indications that in any way the drought will not also be extended!! 
 
Dr. JA Cannon 
Water Conservation Commissioner 
MCWD 
Marina, CA 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon
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